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I have tracked down some information on the 112th Military Intelligence 

group at the US Army Military History Library. It gives know indication 

that the 112th had a detachment in New Orleans during Oswalds(Fair Play 

for Cuba)  FPCC activities.  There have been reports that a Major Eldrich 

had given the New Orleans FBI office a "Hand Bill" that he had received 

from Tulane University Campus.  

 

I spoke with John Finnigan, from the Intelligence Security Command 

(INSCOM), he is a military historian who knows organizations very well and 

was a member of the 166th MI Group located here in the District.  He 

described the duties of these types of units and    

 


